October 2024

Our Learning: Woodland Grange Pre-school'



After half term we will be:

- Learning about Diwali
- Making pumpkin pie
- Exploring the inside of a pumpkin
- Taking part in gross motor activities
- Mixing colours with paint to make new ones
- Finding out about Autumn
- Going on an Autumnal walk
- Retelling simple stories
- Taking part in 'Dough Disco'.

Reminders

- We close for half term on Friday 18th
 October and reopen on Monday 28th
 October.
- Pre-school is open for holiday club: you need to book a space if you want your child to attend. The week will be run by Miss Motiwaras.

Check us out

- We have been learning about each other and becoming confident in sharing comments about our families and ourselves.
- We have been looking at our features and representing them in drawings and paintings.
- We have been learning how to mix colours to create new ones.
- We have started 'Dough Disco': a writing program which involves taking part in a music-based routine whilst using play-dough.
- We learnt about the festival Navratri and took part in traditional dancing.
- We found out about the artists: Piet Mondrian and Andy Goldsworthy.





Special Notes

- Our curriculum evening power-point is on Tapestry in the memo section and is also on the school website.
- Please share your half term activities with us on tapestry so that we can share them with the children when they come back. They are a great talking tool!